WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL
POLLING DISTRICT AND PLACES REVIEW 2023
SUMMARY OF FINAL RECOMMENDATIONS AGREED BY
LICENSING & REGULATIONS COMMITTEE 6 DECEMBER 2023

The Winchester City Council Polling District and Polling Places has now concluded.
At the Licensing and Regulations committee meeting held on 6 December 2023 the
following decisions were agreed:

1. Changes to polling districts
a) Newlands: To combine WR2 and XW2 creating WRS3.

b) Headbourne Worthy: To split WW to create WW1 and WW?2 allowing a separate
polling district for Kings Barton c) Whiteley: To split YE into YE1 and YE2 allowing a
more manageable polling station register.

2. Permanent changes to polling places
a) WD: Alresford & Itchen Valley - From the Ship Inn to Bishops Sutton Village Hall
b) WR2 & XW2 Denmead — From Berewood School to Newlands Community Hall

c) XV2: The Worthys - From St Andrews Garrison Church to St Andrews Community
Centre

d) XZ: Upper Meon Valley — From Tichborne Arms to Cheriton Village Hall
e) YG & YG1: St Barnabas — confirm Winchester Racquets and Fitness

f) YV: St Luke — recognise the name change from Level 10 Church to New Life
Church

g) XF: St Barnabas — From Wesley Methodist Church to Weeke Community Centre

The full copy of final recommendations agreed can be found on the Council’s
website at https://www.winchester.gov.uk/elections/polling-places-review-2023 or can
be inspected at the City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester on Monday to Friday
between the hours of 8.30am to 4.30pm.

The new polling district arrangements will be reflected in the register of electors
which will be re-published on 1 February 2024.

Laura J. Taylor
Area Returning Officer
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